
WOODNEWTON - a learning community 

Rowlett Road CORBY Northants NN17 2NU Tel: 01536 265173 

Friday 6th October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It was good to see families attend our Information Evening about our new 1:1 iPad initiative 

we hosted on Monday 25th September 2023. The response has been positive, and we are very 

excited to be embarking on this journey alongside you and your children. 

The next steps are for you to indicate that you have read the information shared with you and 

agree to the terms set out. In doing so, this will allow the iPad to go home with your child on 

11th October 2023. 

To do this, please follow the steps outlined below. 

Please complete the permission slip below confirming that you agree to the terms and 

conditions set out. IPads will NOT be allowed off site with your children until this signed 

agreement has been received.  

If you have read the information and have further questions, please don’t hesitate to get in 
touch. Equally, if you have read the information and do not wish for the iPad to go home at 

this time, please let us know and we will ensure your child can access their device at school. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Kate Harle 

Deputy Head Teacher and Futures Lead 

 

WOODNEWTON/ learning community 

iPads 

 

I give permission for ________________________________________ in Y6_____________ 

to bring their iPad home and by signing this form, agree to all the terms and conditions 

shared by Woodnewton in the Futures information pack. 

 

Parent’s / Carer’s signature ________________________________Date ________________ 


